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Senator Smith and members of the committee: 

  

I strongly oppose this bill. Whatever its intent is, the result would serve only to 

weaken our democracy through muting our voice. 

 

Please, do not do this. It is not in the public interest. Oregon has proved time and 

again since we launched vote by mail in 1995 that it is a safe, secure and reliable 

way for voters to express their rights. Let's stick with it. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Suzanne Johnson 

 


